
The Hoot 

Announcements &    

Reminders 
Friday 7th July- 2SH Trip to    

Staircase House 

Monday 10th July- 2JD & 2KB 

Trip to Staircase House 

Wednesday 12th July-         

Transition afternoon for parents 

(2:30-3:15pm) 

Pick Up  

If your child is being picked up by a 

different adult or going to a friend’s 

house please can you let the teach-

er know ahead of time.  The mes-

sage needs to come from an adult, 

not a child.  If you are unable to 

catch the teacher then a  message 

can be left for them at the school 

office or by phone or email. 

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 3/7/2017 . 
Visit to Longford Park 
Next Thursday (6th July) 2JD and 2KB will be going to Longford Park 

in the morning to hunt some Minibeasts! 

This will form part of the whole school Science Takeover, which is 

happening next Thursday and Friday (6th and 7th July) 

We will need some parents to accompany us on the trip. We will 

be leaving school at 10:00am and will be back by midday. If you are 

able to come please speak to your child’s teacher. 

2SH will be finding Minibeasts in the school environment due to 

their trip on Friday and so will not need any additional adults. 

Thank you 

British Values Day 
On Monday we will be celebrating British Values Day with a        

traditional British picnic.  We will be providing the children with a 

jam sandwich. If your child has any allergies or if you would rather 

they did not have one, please let your child’s teacher know. 

 

Clothes for Trips 

Just a reminder that for the visit to Longford Park and for the trip 

to Staircase House the children need to wear either a red school 

jumper or school t-shirt with our school logo on.  This is to ensure 

they are easily recognisable at all times. 

Thank you. 


